
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

30 October 1996
From the Private Secretary

HUME/ADAMS INITIATIVE

John Hume rang me this afternoon to say that he had been in touch with

Adams following the meeting with the Prime Minister. Adams had gone off to

see the IRA and to try and draft some language. Hume said that he had passed

on to Adams the formulation about permanence which the Prime Minister had

suggested. Hume thought that Adams would not have too much difficulty with

this (I wonder). However, Adams had also said that he was only doing this on

the understanding that we would be using the text which we had most recently

been given - broadly speaking, said Hume.

I said that the text we were working on was closely based on the latest

texts exchanged but there would certainly have to be changes, as we had

already warned him. Hume did not seem unduly phased by this, but said that

this underlined the importance of getting our new text to him as soon as

possible.

Hume went on to say yet again that he wanted to get on with the exercise

before anything else happened. I said again that we also wanted to bring the

current exercise to a conclusion, since the dangers of a leak were growing all

the time. Hume added that he had been pleased with the meeting with the

Prime Minister. I said that we had also been pleased.

Hume said he would be in touch again soon, but did not specify when.
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Comment

minder that the fact that we willAdams’ comment to Hume is a useful re
s is likely to cause

be changing in some important ways the text he/Hume sent
 U

the deal to break down, even if we got everything else right.

[ am copying this letter to Jan Polley (Cabinet Office).

JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office
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